

Questions from Councillors

<p>Question 1 – Councillor Jo Sexton (received 24/11/22 at 14:10)</p>
<p>“Why was the Spelthorne Council Position Paper provided to the LGA Peer Review team not discussed with members before it was issued?”</p>
<p>Question 2– Councillor Lawrence Nichols (received 24/11/22 at 16:12)</p>
<p>“When will this Council be given the opportunity to appraise and discuss the Surrey County Council plans for a County Deal? Can we be assured that the full Council will get the chance to vote on any proposal before it is submitted?”</p>
<p>Question 3 - Councillor Sandra Dunn (received 25/11/22 at 11:54)</p>
<p>“After receiving feedback from the LGA Peer Review – can the Leader assure Councillors that member Induction Training after the May 2023 elections will include the operation of the Committee system, management of the commercial property portfolio, council developments and the function and facilities of the Local Government Association? Also, as a previous member of the panel of councillors that were made responsible for organising this can he assure me that this will include cross party members and when is it proposed that this committee will meet?”</p>
<p>Question 4 - Councillor Bernie Spoor (received 28/11/22 at 10:29)</p>
<p>“Following the findings of the Coroner in Rochdale that Awaab Ishak died as a consequence of mould and poor living conditions, what assurance can be given about the condition of properties where council holds nomination rights? What action does the Council take to ensure that tenants are placed in accommodation private and nominated that is fit for human habitation and how are ongoing situations controlled.”</p>
<p>Question 5 – Councillor Malcolm Beecher (received 29/11/22 at 11:54)</p>
<p>"Would the Leader not agree that removal of the Foreword from the Local Plan submitted for examination, a Foreword that has been referenced by others, is a material change to the document?"</p>